
 
 

  

 
2022 NWT Territorials STARSkate Invitational  

 
Amendments to the Announcement 

 
January 7, 2022 
 
Please note the following amendments: 

Competition Format and Event Postponement   

The NWT is currently under new temporary restrictions that is not allowing skaters in NWT the ability to train for 
this event, therefore the event is postponed. Also, due to NWT covid restrictions, the event will now be remote 
officiated with skaters submitting videos. The event will not be skated in person. 

Due to these changes, the event will not be run on the originally planned weekend.   

The new date and video submission deadlines will be set once the restrictions are lifted. 

Registration Extended 

The registration deadline date has been extended to January 12 at noon MT.   

Video Submissions Process 
 
A training session will be provided to the coaches of the registered skaters for the competition. This will provide 
them with information on how to best video their skaters and how to submit the videos.  


